
 

 

DATE:  September 25, 2024 

TO:  Heritage Vaughan Committee 

FROM: Haiqing Xu, Deputy City Manager, Planning and Growth Management 

RE: COMMUNICATION – HERITAGE VAUGHAN COMMITTEE, 

SEPTEMBER 26, 2024 

TEMPORARY RELOCATION OF JOHN FLEMING HOUSE - 9151 
HUNTINGTON ROAD 
 

 

Recommendation 
 
Council at its meeting of September 24, 2024, adopted the following recommendation (Item 15, 
Committee of the Whole Report No. 27): 
 

By approving that this matter be referred to the Heritage Vaughan meeting of September 
26, 2024. 

 
Background 
 
At its meeting on September 24, 2024, Council referred the Heritage Vaughan transmittal report 
with respect to the Temporary Relocation of John Fleming House, Listed Under Part IV, located 
at 9151 Huntington Road, Woodbridge back to the Heritage Vaughan Committee. 
 
A new Structural Engineering Assessment Report was provided by the applicant on September 
13, 2024. Council has referred this matter for reconsideration by the Heritage Vaughan 
Committee in view of the new information provided by the applicant. 
 
Prepared By  
 
Shahrzad Davoudi-Strike, Manager of Urban Design and Cultural Heritage, ext. 8653  
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Haiqing Xu, Deputy City Manager,  
Planning and Growth Management 
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